 

MINUTES
UWG Undergraduate Programs Committee Meeting
Dr. Cale Self, Committee Chair
17 February 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]2:00PM – COAH Conference Room, TLC

Minutes approved on March 7, 2017


I. Call to Order
II. Attendance
a. Members: Cale Self (Music), Kim Green (Management), Deon Kay (Mass Communications), Nick Sterling (Physics), Jessica Critten (Library), Farooq Khan (Chemistry), Meg Cooper (Special Ed), Rita Mahmoud (Nursing), Jeff Zamostny (FLL), Rosemary Kellison (Philosophy)
b. Guests: Emily Hipchen (English), Brian Mosier (SWP), Brad Darvas (Theater)
III. Approval of Minutes from 19 January 2017 Meeting – APPROVED
IV. Program and Course Proposals
a. College of Arts & Humanities (COAH)
i. Course Changes
1. History Department
a. HIST 4310 – Comparative Slavery and Emanicipation (Request: ADD) – APPROVED
2. Theater Department
a. XIDS 2002 – What do you really know about: Design Software (Request: ADD) - APPROVED
b. Richards College of Business (RCOB) – NONE 
c. College of Education (COE) 
i. Course Changes
1. Sport Management, Wellness, and Physical Education Department
a. PHED 3401 – Integrating Technology into Health and Physical Education (Request: MODIFY) – APPROVED 
d. College of Science and Mathematics (COSM)
i. Course Changes
1. Geosciences Department
a. GEOG 4082 – Directed Problems (Request: DELETE) – APPROVED
b. GEOG 4083 – Faculty-Mentored Research (Request: ADD) - APPROVED
2. Computer Science Department
a. Bachelor of Science with a Major in Computer Science (Request: MODIFY) – APPROVED
e. College of Social Sciences (COSS) - NONE
f. Tanner Health System College of Nursing – NONE
g. Honors College & Interdisciplinary Studies – NONE 

V. Old Business – NONE
VI. New Business – Comprehensive Program Reviews were disseminated to review teams: Gender & Sexuality Studies (Deon/Meg), Integrative Health Studies (Rosemary/Jessica), Religion Studies (Kim, Linda), Women’s Studies (Hannes/Rita), Data Analysis & Evaluation Studies (Farooq/Jeff), Film Studies (Gavin/Nick), Classical Studies (Cale).  There was some concern expressed by members of the committee that the Dean review portion of the CPR was blank or was recommended for deactivation.  




